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Dear Ms. Hiatt:

This is in response to your letter dated July 7,1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the' Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), documents-
other than those in the Perry OL Proceeding or those available in the

.PDR, concerning the scheduling of the Perry Proceeding or the disposition,
settlement, or resolution of any contested issue therein.

In response to your request, enclosed are copies of the ASLBP Monthly
Hearing Status Reports for the months of January, February, March,
April, May, June, and July 1984. Also responsive to your request is the
document identified below:

Undated draft memorandum to 8. J. Youngblood from John J. Stefano.
Subject: " Report of _ Caseload Forecast Team Visit to the Perry
Nuclear Plant Site on March 6-8, 1984".

This draft of the Caseload Forecast team report has not yet been completed
due to the'pending receipt of updated information which the Perry applicant
has advised is forthcoming in support of the applicent's projected fuel
load date of Perry in June-1985. Consequently, the draft document

Exemption (5) of the F0IA (5 U.S.C. 552(b)(5))g withheld pursuant to
reflects the predecisional process and is bein

and 10 CFR 9.5(a)(5).-

Pursuant to 10 CFR 9.9 of the Commission's regulations, it has been
-

detennined that the infonnation is exempt from production or disclosure,
and that its production or disclosure is contrary to the public interest.

~ The persons responsible ~ for this denial are the undersigned and Mr. Harold R.
Denton, Director, Cffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation.
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This denial may be appealed to the Comission's Executive Director for
Operations within 30 days from the receipt of this letter. As provided

:in 10 CFR 9.11, any such appeal must be in writing, addressed to theExecutive Director for Operations, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Washington, DC 20555, and should clearly state on the envelope and in

.

the letter that it is an " Appeal from an Initial F0IA Decision."

The staff continues to search for additional documents subject to your
request. You will be notified at the completion of the search.

Sincerely,

d,

. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

' Enclosures: As stated
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